
 

       
May 30, 2024 

TO:   Noah Ipaye, Senior Research Analyst 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

 
SUBJECT: 2024-2030 KMPO TIP Amendment # 13 ITD request to add KN 23614 I-90 Storm Water Drainage Alteration to the FY 2024 and FY 2025 

program years 

The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) is requesting modification to the approved 2024-2030 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).  This amendment 
restores previously included KN 23614(FY 2022) to the Transportation Improvement Program in FY 2024 and FY 2025 for funding to reroute Interstate 90 storm 
drainage in the vicinity of Lakeshore Drive. There are no known changes in the current design, concept, scope, or budget to the original project.  State funding 
comes from reallocation of funds KN 23613 located outside the KMPO area. 

KMPO Amendment #13 

 

The 2024-2030 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #13 provides for the amendment by Administrative Modification where the does not 
materially change the design, concept, or scope of the original project, and conforms to approved existing plans and programs This project has been through the 
required and concluded public involvement processes prior to the original programming, and ITD has demonstrated funds will are available in the FY 2024 and FY 
2025 program years.  Based on the representations by ITD, the Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization approves Amendment #13 effective May 31, 2024 


